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Resolution 

 

OPANAL Coordinators in New York, Geneva and Vienna  

 

The General Conference,  

 

Acknowledging the importance of the coordinators of OPANAL at the headquarters of the 

United Nations in New York, Geneva, and Vienna, to support the participation of the Agency in 

meetings and events to which it is invited and to serve as liaison between OPANAL and different 

institutions in those seats; 

 

Resolves: 

 

1. To thank the Governments of Brazil and Peru, for the excellent support they have given in 

2019 in the headquarters in New York and Vienna, respectively.  

2. To accept with renewed thanks the offer of Peru, Brazil and Mexico to continue ensuring the 

coordination of OPANAL in Vienna, New York and Geneva, respectively. 

3. To reiterate the importance of the OPANAL coordinators at the headquarters of the United 

Nations and to continue, through them, with the efforts to spread information on the initiatives 

undertaken by OPANAL.  

 

 

 

 


